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PDIC will begin the process of  updating its ISO procedures  

 

Mr. Erik Siegmund, CEO of the Company and President of (PDIC), stated, "With the update of ISO 

13485 to the 2016 revision, now is the proper time to update our key procedures to reflect these new 

standards. This international standard upgrade for medical device quality management systems helps to 

continue our commitment to consistently meet customer needs both in our projected commercialization 

goals, and also future international markets. We have shortlisted experienced candidates to oversee this 

initiative and expect to present the project lead for this shortly."  

 

Under the leadership of Erik Siegmund as President of a prior company intimately involved with the R&D 

of earlier stages of the EAS components, that private Company received it's ISO13485:2003 certification 

and he is aware of the processes involved in achieving this internationally regarded standard. 

 

About PDT 

Preferred Dental technologies Inc. (PDT) has been established to advance development and 

commercialization of various evolutionary and disruptive technologies in the dental implant industry. 

PDT’s first entry into this market is the successful acquisition of Preferred Dental Implant Corp (PDIC) 

which will operate as a wholly owned subsidiary of PDT. PDIC is the developer and innovator of the EAS 

series that provides a solution for custom dental abutments for dental implants.  Designed by an experienced 

dental lab technician, the EAS supplies a solution not currently available by any other dental implant 

Company. 

Visit: www.preferreddentalimplant.com  

         www.prefdent.com 
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This news release may contain forward-looking information which is not comprised of historical facts. 

Forward-looking information involves risks, uncertainties and other factors that could cause actual events, 

results, performance, prospects and opportunities to differ materially from those expressed or implied by 

such forward-looking information. Forward-looking information in this news release may include, but is 

not limited to, the Company's objectives, goals or future plans. Factors that could cause actual results to 

differ materially from such forward-looking information include, but are not limited to, those risks set out 

in the Company's public documents filed on SEDAR. Although the Company believes that the 

assumptions and factors used in preparing the forward-looking information in this news release are 

reasonable, undue reliance should not be placed on such information, which only applies as of the date of 

this news release, and no assurance can be given that such events will occur in the disclosed time frames 
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or at all. The Company disclaims any intention or obligation to update or revise any forward-looking 

information, whether as a result of new information, future events or otherwise, other than as required 

by law. Neither The Canadian Securities Exchange nor its Regulations Services Provider (as that term is 

defined in the policies of the The Canadian Securities Exchange accepts responsibility for the adequacy or 

accuracy of this release. 


